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FSHIL benefits from APO input

3 September 2014

DELEGATES from Fiji Ships & Heavy Industries Ltd (FSHIL) were amongst the more
than 30 representatives from business, industry, manufacturing and government
departments who attended the week-long ISO Elite Auditors' Training facilitated

by Mr Yong Kok Seng, from Malaysia, of the Asia Productivity Organisation (APO).

FSHIL is "working aggressively" to complete the organisation's entire ISO schedule
in order to be ISO certified by the end of this year said FSHIL HR Officer Mrs
Makereta Taoi, who attended the training held at the National Training and
Productivity Centre, Fiji National University, (FNU) Nabua Campus.

"We were fortunate to have Mr Yong as a facilitator. As well as his many
qualifications he has 25 years experience in consulting, auditing and training, and
he has assisted hundreds of organisations to attain ISO certification," she said.

The FSHIL ISO Steering Committee also benefitted from a two-day session with Mr
Yong and Fiji National University's Acting Manager Productivity & Quality, Mr
Amrish Narayan, prior to the Elite training, which was an opportunity to review all
the draft documentation of the company's processes.



